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(850) 413-6024 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

cricket@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cricket Blanton 

< cricket@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cricket Blanton 
1818 Dodge Cir N Melbourne, FL 32935-4932 cricket@cherokeehighlander.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

jmarchsrq@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janice March 
<jmarchsrq@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 6:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janice March 
4124 Turks Cap Pl Sarasota, FL 34234-4542 jmarchsrq@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

suelinden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Linden 

< suelinden@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Linden 
1061 Hunt St NW Palm Bay, FL 32907-7842 suelinden@yahoo.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

gordonsgoods407@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amanda Gordon 

< gordo nsgoods407@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Amanda Gordon 
828 Lighthouse Cv Sanford, FL 32773-6445 gordonsgoods407@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

ascottlynn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Lynn 
< ascottlynn@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:22 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andy Lynn 
1514 E Scott St Pensacola, FL 32503-4661 ascottlynn@yahoo.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

bkm1223@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barb Morrison <bkm1223 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Barb Morrison 
2346 Druid Rd E Lot 1612 Clearwater, FL 33764-4124 bkm1223@hotmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

boomerang@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of susan rybski 
< boomerang@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. susan rybski 
14450 Oakglen Dr Largo, FL 33774-5028 
boom era ng@bel!south.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

nm51zero@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nina Mazur 
< nmS 1 zero@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nina Mazur 
1510 E De Soto St Pensacola, FL 32501-3441 nm51zero@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

ssb_ 45@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cheryl McKinney <ssb_ 45 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 6:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cheryl McKinney 
3864 NW 2nd Ct Deerfield Beach, FL 33442-8019 ssb_ 45@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

genevievefortner@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Genevieve Fortner 

<genevievefortner@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 5:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Genevieve Fortner 
1600 E La Rua St Pensacola, FL 32501-4346 genevievefortner@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Todd Dripps 

<sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 5:50 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Todd Dripps 
296 SE Saint Lucie Blvd Apt 305 Stuart, FL 34996-1383 sppyrd@bellsouth.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Todd Dripps 
<sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:46 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Todd Dripps 
296 SE Saint Lucie Blvd Apt 305 Stuart, FL 34996-1383 sppyrd@bellsouth.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

chisaria@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrea Chisari 

<chisaria@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 5:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Andrea Chisari 
3195 Keith ln Mims, Fl 32754-5679 
chisaria@att.net 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dobi Dobroslawa 

< dobi_do broslawa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dobi Dobroslawa 
21784 Brixham Run Loop Estero, FL 33928-6266 dobi_dobroslawa@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

denformation@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of D H 
< denformation@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need . They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. DH 
30000 Orange Ave Fort Pierce, FL 34945-4305 denformation@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

gcraciun 1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Craciun <gcraciun 1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 5:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. George Craciun 
12811 Flint Creek Rd Thonotosassa, FL 33592-2660 gcraciunl@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

strudeaupta@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Trudeau 

< strudeaupta@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:20 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stephanie Trudeau 

2601 Bound brook Blvd West Palm Beach, FL 33406-8657 strudeaupta@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Ng uyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

mbrower628@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Brower <mbrower628 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:20 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. 

FPL's projections are going to make rate-payer's bills increase without ever realizing any benefits from the the proposed 

FPL investment. It is clear that this means FPL, a public corporation, will become wealthier without any benefits to the 

Florida rate-payers. Furthermore, such proposed FPL investments are not designed to meet our everyday Florida's 

energy needs. Instead FPL should directly increase investment in sustainable and hardened utility-scale Solar and Solar 

Storage, utility-scale Wind-power and incentivized Energy Efficiencies that help FPL rate-payers with the real weather 

risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months instead of the "half-baked" schemes on the present 

docket, which is based on an unrealistic winter scenario and impracticably flies in the face of all science research knows 

about climate climate. 

FPL is able to pass the full-cost of their projects, plus more new profit for new infrastructure, onto the ratepayers with 

PSC approval. My sense is you withheld such approval. You should not motivate FPL to build more gas-fired plants or 

build the wrong non-renewable energy technologies that are unsuitable to Florida's actual need. 

FPL are already raising our bills higher and higher, a crushing burden on the Florida rate-payer. Please reject FPL's 

proposed site plan and urge them to invest in renewable technologies and efficiency programs that conserve resources, 

save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Brower 
5073 Mandavilla Blvd Gulf Breeze, FL 32563-8932 mbrower628@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

Mishka.mondragon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Mondragon 
< Mishka.mondragon@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Michelle Mondragon 
601 Hermits Tri Altamonte Springs, FL 32701-2703 Mishka.mondragon@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

am.id@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of ANA MARIA NUNEZ-GONZALEZ 

< am.id@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. ANA MARIA NUNEZ-GONZALEZ 

11609 SW 147th Ter Miami, FL 33176-7380 am.id@live.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

twyndragon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bonnie Mclean 

<twyndragon@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 5:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Bonnie Mclean 
2319 N 15th Ave Pensacola, FL 32503-4705 twyndragon@att.net 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

lihuebob@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Schoonmaker 

< lihuebob@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Schoonmaker 
437 Pier Ln Melbourne Beach, FL 32951-4266 lihuebob@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

silviahall@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Silvia Hall 
<silviahall@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 4:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Silvia Hall 
349 NE 31st St Boca Raton, FL 33431-6725 silviahall@me.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

neverman.taylor@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Taylor Neverman 

< neverman.taylor@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 4:56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Jam writing to ask you to reject FPL's 10-year site plan. When Floridians are facing ever-increasing prices in every aspect 

of our lives and the immediate effects of climate change, it is completely inappropriate to grant their wish of millions of 

dollars in MORE dirty energy infrastrcuture. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no 

sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet 

our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, 

like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Taylor Neverman 
2903 NE 163rd St Apt 907 North Miami Beach, FL 33160-4447 neverman.taylor@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

barbar6305@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Jannicelli <barbar6305 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 4:53 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbara Jannicelli 
6305 Alderwood St Spring Hill, FL 34606-3924 barbar6305@aol.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

jzitis@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of JAMES Z/T/S 

<jzitis@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 4:47 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. JAMES ZITIS 
PO Box 4101 Holiday, FL 34692-1101 

jzitis@gmail.com 
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